
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 8 Pupils  

Our Ref: 87725777 

14 May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Ribblesdale Information Evening  

As planning progresses for the visit to Ribblesdale, I would like to remind all parents/carers of the 

information evening where I will share further information on the visit, its delivery, and the safety of 

the pupils whilst on this visit. The information evening will be held in the Riding Hall at South 

Hunsley, at 5.30pm on Wednesday 22 May. 

This will give you an opportunity to ask any questions regarding the visit.  

A core aspect of the personal and social development that is supported by this visit is widening 

circles of friendship. As such, pupils will travel with their own tutor groups unless special 

consideration is given at the school’s discretion.  

Tutor Group     Date of Visit  

8.10, 8.11 & 8.12    1-3 July 2024  
8.07, 8.08 & 8.09    3-5 July 2024  
8.04, 8.05 & 8.06    8-10 July 2024  
8.01, 8.02 & 8.03    10-12 July 2024  
 
If your child is still interested in attending the visit but has not yet signed up, we can accommodate 

more pupils on the visit. Please complete the sign-up form here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/TdcQdZ2Vdh.  

A deposit payment of £75 was required when pupils signed up to the visit and final payment should 

be received by Friday 24 May 2024. You can make your contribution payment by using our secure 

internet payment site https://www.parentmail.co.uk. If you require any assistance in using this site 

or if you need your login details, then please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not 

have access to the internet, then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 

631208 to arrange an alternative method of payment. All payments are non-refundable. 

https://forms.office.com/e/TdcQdZ2Vdh


   

 

   

 

We do not wish to see any pupil disadvantaged owing to family circumstances, and so if this may 

apply to you, please contact the school Finance Team, who will confidentially advise on any 

assistance which may be possible. 

I look forward to meeting you at the information evening, however in the meantime if you have any 

questions, please contact me via email Sandy.Loynd@theeducationalliance.org.uk. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Sandy Loynd 

Visit Leader 
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